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                           ​KIWANIS MEETING OF March 18th, 2019 
  
CHANGE IN MEETING LOCATION​---On Monday noon ​March 25th​ we will 
meet in the Emerald Room of the Hotel Northland.  This will be a joint meeting 
with the Green Bay Rotary Club.  The program speakers will be the two Green 
Bay mayoral candidates, Eric Genrich and Patrick Buckley.  Parking is in the 
Pine Street ramp with direct entry into the hotel, or by walking on the sidewalk 
from the ramp to the hotel.  Metered parking on the street is also available. 
Regular meeting hours from 12:00 noon until 1:15pm.  GUESTS ARE 
WELCOME, please bring a guest. 
  
MEETING OF MARCH 18, 2019 
  
The smallest attendance in quite some time as Joe and Maria were in New York 
to watch their daughter march in the St. Patrick’s Day parade with the 
Ashwaubenon band, Rick was vacationing in Florida and Bob Rowan was 
visiting his daughter’s family in Arizona.  So who was in Green Bay and attended 
the meeting?----Anne, Ann, Ben, Dal, Pat and Bob F.   Total:  six members at 
the meeting! 
  
BUFFET---good barbeque sandwiches with tossed salad and potato fries. 
  
SONGS---“Smile Sing A Song” and “You’re in Kiwanis Now.” 
  
HAPPY DOLLARS---From Anne who was happy that her water pump worked to 
prevent flooding in her garage, and from Dal (who didn’t actually have a dollar 
and nobody could help him break his $50 bill) who told us that John Gillespie will 

  



 

present a program about Rawhide at the Brown County downtown library on 
Thursday March 28th at 6:00 pm.   Dal encouraged us to attend the program. 
  
COMING PROGRAMS--- 
  
March 25---Meeting at Northland Hotel, see information above. 
  
April 1---Our annual Walter Awards to recognize area middle school students, at 
the Black & Tan with social time at 5:45 pm and dinner at 6:00.  There will NOT 
be a noon meeting on this day. 
  
MAJOR EVENTS----Sunday April 28 will be our annual Sconniewood Film 
Festival at the Meyer Theatre featuring films made by area school students.  Joe 
Jacques and Matt Haney are working on the arrangements.------On Monday 
noon April 29 our speaker will be Rebecca Blank, the chancellor at 
UW-Madison.  We MUST have a large attendance for her appearance, please 
BRING GUESTS! 
  
PROGRAM TODAY---Three young men (emphasis on “young”) from the new 
Green Bay Voyageurs soccer team told us about the team.  They were the 
General Manager, the Director of Ticket Sales and an administrative intern.  The 
Voyageurs are owned by the ownership of the Green Bay Bullfrogs and will play 
their games at the new Capital Credit Union Park located at 2231 Holmgren Way 
in Ashwaubenon.  The players are from colleges around the country and the 
season will be from May to July, with a league tournament in August.  Other 
teams in the league are from around the U.S. and Canada including Winnipeg, 
Des Moines and St. Louis to name just a few cities.  The Voyageurs will play in a 
lower level professional league, similar to a baseball minor league team. 
  
REMEMBER---Our meeting is at the Northland Hotel on Monday noon March 
25th. 
 

By: Bob Fahres 
 


